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I am frustrated that it is easier for farmers in the Willamette Valley to grow marajuana 

than it is to grow canola! That is ridiculous. I would love to drive through Burgerville 

and see the picture of a farmer I know proudly displayed on a poster, that has helped 

supply them non-GMO canola oil. With a the prospect of a 500 acre permanent cap 

and thus such limited supply, a company like that could never even look into such a 

relationship.  

 

Please oppose Senate Bill 789. Let free markets work. 


